
 
PUBLIC NOTICE – RM of Hoodoo No. 401 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Council of the RM of Hoodoo No. 401 intends to adopt a bylaw under The 
Planning and Development Act, 2007 to amend Bylaw No. 14, 2018 known as the Zoning Bylaw. 
 
INTENT The proposed Zoning Bylaw amendment will modify the Zoning District Map B1 attached to and forming part 
of the Zoning Bylaw.  
 
AFFECTED LAND The affected lands are legally described as part of SW 33-42-26 W2, Parcel A, as outlined in bold 
dashed lines on the map below. 
 

 
 

REASON The reason for the amendment is to zone the area Parcel A in bold outline as L – Lakeshore District. 
 
PUBLIC INSPECTION Any person may inspect the proposed Zoning District Map amendment at the RM of Hoodoo 
No. 401 office located in Cudworth at 525-2nd Ave. during regular office hours – 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. 
to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding statutory holidays.  
 
PUBLIC HEARING Council will hold a public hearing on June 12, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at the RM of Hoodoo office, 525- 
2nd Ave., Cudworth, SK, to hear any person or group that wants to comment on the proposed bylaw. Council will also 
consider written comments received at the hearing or delivered to the undersigned at the municipal office before the 
hearing. Comments can also be sent to fstewart@rmofhoodoo.ca. 
 
Issued at the RM of Hoodoo No. 401 on May 17, 2024. 

 
Fay Stewart, CAO 


